
 

Freedom of Information 

Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust 
Portsmouth Road 

Frimley 
Camberley 

Surrey 
GU16 7UJ 

    
www.frimleyhealth.nhs.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 21st June 2017  
 
Address: request-408150-d85e663a@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
Dear Requester 
 

Request for Information Reference:  FOI 0282-17 
 
Please note: The email address for submitting FOI requests is: 
 foi@fhft.nhs.uk please always use this email address. 
 
Thank you for your request for information which was received on 23rd May 2017, 
which is detailed below with the Trust’s response.  
 
You have requested a response from the merged trust Frimley Health NHS 
Foundation Trust; this includes a response from Frimley Park Hospital and 
Heatherwood and Wexham Hospital. 
 
 

  Information Request Trust Response 

1 
Who is the Trust's current supplier for 
their Electronic Patient Record? 

Kainos Software ltd 

2 
What is the contract start and end 
date for the Electronic Patient 
Record? 

MARCH 2015 TO MARCH 2025 

3 
Who is the Trust's current supplier for 
your Patient Administration System? 

CSC  

4 
What is the contract start and end 
date for the Patient Administration 
System? 

April 2016 to April 2018 

5 
When are you due to start looking to 
re-procure your clinical systems? 

The Trust is currently assessing a number 
of clinical system strategies and priorities 
but have no agreed commencement dates 
for these systems 

6 
Who supplies the Trust's integration 
system? 

Biz Talk 

http://www.frimleyhealth.nhs.uk/
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7 Does the Trust outsource their IT? No 

8 
If the Trust does outsource their IT, 
who is the provider and what are your 
contract dates? 

N/A 

9 
Please supply a copy of the Trusts 
latest Informatics Strategy 

Please see attachment  

10 
How regularly does the Trust review 
their Informatics Strategy? 

Current strategy runs from 2015 – 
2020  

11 
Has the Trust developed a Digital 
Strategy?   

See IM&T strategy  

12 
How often does the Trust assess 
their Clinical Systems? 

See question 5.  

Security assessments are completed 
annually.  

13 
Who is the Trust's current Chief 
Clinical Information Officer? 

Shauna McMahon 

14 
Which member of the board is 
responsible for IT? 

Ian Fry 

15 

As part of planning for the 
replacement of PAS how much has 
your organisation assigned a 
specifically for data migration to 
offset the risks to revenue generation 
post go-live of the new system? 

N/A 

16 
Please provide an organisation chart 
for your IM&T department? 

Please see attachment  

17 
Which member of the Trust is the 
SRO for the Local Digital Roadmap 
engagements? 

Shauna McMahon 

18 
Who at the Trust is responsible for 
ensuring the changes to IR35 are 
being enforced? 

The Director of HR is ultimately 
responsible. In practice, it will be 
various staff across HR and Finance 

 
If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled or would like to 
formally appeal against our response, you can complain in writing to: 
 
Head of Information Governance 
Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust  
Pine House 
Portsmouth Road, 
Frimley 
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Camberley 
GU16 7UJ 
Email: information.governance@fhft.nhs.uk 
 

If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how the 
Trust has responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner 
(Tel: 01625 545 745).Further details can be found at www.ico.gov.uk.  
 
The information provided is the property of Frimley Health NHS Trust and subject to 
Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this 
information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector 
Information Regulations 2015. This means that if you wish to re-use the information 
provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to 
do so.  Should the Trust agree that the information can be re-used, it will be subject 
to the issue of a licence which may or may not involve a fee.  
 
The information that has been provided in response to this Freedom of Information 
Act request will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be 
owned by Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust. 
 
To enquire about re-using the information or if you have any enquiries about Re-use, 
please write to us at the above address or email 
information.governance@fhft.nhs.uk. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied about the decision taken regarding the Re-use of Public 
Sector Regulations 2015, you have the right, under section 18 of the Regulations to 
apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter. Further 
details can be found on their website www.ico.gov.uk.  
 

To find out more information about the types of information the Trust makes 
available on a routine basis this is detailed in our Publication Scheme on the Trust’s 
website at: www.frimleyhealth.nhs.uk 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Information Governance Office 
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